
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/6/2011 10:51:52 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Issa response 

Also, as you'll see reflected in the letterl DP 	 : 
i i 	 . 
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From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 6:47 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Issa response 
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I'll walk you through everything tomorrow. And I'll brief Lisa up on the documents tonight. 

Matt 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 6:15 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Issa response 

Will do. Thanks. Get some sleep! 

From: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 6:13 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Re: Issa response 

I will look at it more closely on thursday in the office. 	 DP 	 IPIs brief Lisa up 
on what docs you guys plan on sending out. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 06:07 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Issa response 

Not yet. Should I work through her instead? 

From: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 6:05 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Re: Issa response 

Has Lisa seen it? 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 06:00 PM 

But on the off chance you're bored, here's the revised version. Just so .you're aware -- 	 DP 

DOJ-FF-22900 



To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Subject: Issa response 

Stuart, 

Attached is a draft of the response to Chairman Issa. I am still awaiting further edits from Faith, but 
wanted to send you this as a placeholder as I understand from Melanie that you will soon be airborne (or 
may be already). I will send the more fully baked version once I have it (so you may want to check your 
bberry to see if there are any more recent emails from me before you read this version). I hate to bother 
you with this now, but we need to get the letter out of the building tomorrow. When OLA spoke with 
Issa's staff last Thursday, they promised that we would provide documents "within a week." That week 
ends tomorrow. I just had a two-hour meeting with Faith and Paul Colborn from OLC and we have a 
good handle on what documents we'll be able to produce. I can discuss with you tomorrow. Have a 
good flight. Don't let the DAG hog all the blankets. 

Matt 
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